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From: Bill Hough
To: Public Comment
Subject: Public comment on item not on agenda
Date: Thursday, September 3, 2020 10:27:54 AM

Today, there was a public hearing on the closure of Atherton Station. I have no dog in this fight, but if Atherton is
closed, I urge Caltrain to make an effort to find a home for the Atherton Station shelter. I am sure a railroad museum
or a historical society could use it and it is better to recycle rather than destroy it.

William Hough
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